
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Good Morning, Ms. Ritirato. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, July 12, 2021 10:57 AM 
'NANCY RITIRATO' 

Consumer Contact 
RE: FPL Docket No. 20210015-EL 

CORRESPONDENCE 
7/12/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 07705-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210015, and forwarding them to 

the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Toni Hover 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 

Florida Public Service Commission 

2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Phone: (850) 413-6467 

-----Original Message-----

From: NANCY RITIRATO <ngr5650@hotmail.com> 

Sent: Monday, July 12, 202110:43 AM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FPL Docket No. 20210015-EL 

Dear Sir/Madam: 
I am against any rate increases as per the above identified Docket No. 20210015-EL. I do not believe FPL should be 
allowed to earn a return on it's investments of over 1.% per year. 

Nancy Ritirato 
5750 Fossano Drive 

Sarasota, Fl. 34238 

Sent from my iPhone 
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